
KINGS CHAPEL CAPACITY 
Providing Superior Wastewater Service to Tennessee 

16 
March 2019 

To all customers of Kings Chapel Capacity -

I am writing to let you know that beginning this month, Kings Chapel Capacity will be 
changing its name to Superior Wastewater Systems. 

When we first began providing utility service in 2006, it was more from a real estate 
developer's point of view, and our current name reflected that thought process. Today, the 
wastewater service in your neighborhood is a viable stand-alone business on its own, and no 
longer a sideline of the developer. We think that our new name better reflects this independence 
and the nature of providing wastewater service to you. 

We are looking forward to providing service to you under our new name. If you have 
any questions about this change or any other aspect of your wastewater service, please let me 
know. 

Sincerely, 
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P.O. Box40 
Arrington, TN 37014 

615-496-8681 


